 Michigan Business Brokers Association - West

Minutes from April 20, 2012

Meeting called to order by, Mark Andresky at 10:43 am

Present – John Meyering, Larry Baumgart, Mark Andresky, Jon Sieber, Bob Fuehr

Absent: Dan Butler, Allan Reider

Minutes of March 13, 2011 were reviewed and approved.

Treasurer’s report – Bank balance reconciled at $5,657.67.

The Treasurer’s report was reviewed and approved.

Membership report --

There are currently 30 members on the roster for the MBBA West. Don Wallace was the only member that did not renew. Ben VanDer Weide III switched back to MBBA West.

Discussion was held on how to get sponsors. John Sieber mentioned that his firm may have some interest in becoming a sponsor.

Education report – 


John Meyering reviewed the current educational schedule.

April meeting will be a joint meeting with the Metro chapter regarding security licensing with Shane Hanson presenting.

May meeting will be on lending with Wells Fargo, Lake Michigan Credit Union and Bank of Holland as possible presenters.

Future topics may include technology topics including contact management software, smart phones, and I pads. Other topic options are title insurance issues, lender panel, and environmental update, writing CBRs and learning about types of financial statements.

Web site – no report

Meeting adjourned at 11:16.

Respectfully submitted,

Larry Baumgart, Secretary

